

4. There is about 2 km from my school to the post office.
A B C D
5. It takes him 10 minutes to going to school.
A B C D
6. My mother is teaching me how to swim well because she used to being a swimmer.
A B C D
7. It took my father four hours to fly in London yesterday.
A B C D
8. You shouldn't obey the traffic rules when you drive.
A B C D
9. In spite being a famous star, he wasn't recognized when appearing at her party.
A B C D
10. We mustn't park here because there is a no parking sign.
A B C D

Exercise 13. Read the following text carefully and choose the correct answer A, B, C or D for each of the gap.

When you are in Singapore, you can go about (1) taxi, by bus, or by underground. I myself prefer the underground (2) it is fast, easy and cheap. There are (3) buses and taxis in Singapore and one cannot drive along the road (4) and without many stops, especially on Monday morning. The underground is therefore usually quicker (5) taxis or buses. If you do not know Singapore very well, it is difficult (6) the bus you want. You can take a taxi, but it is (7) expensive than the underground or a bus. On the underground, you find good maps that (8) you the names of the stations and show you (9) to get to them, so (10) it is easy to find your way.

- | | | | |
|-------------|------------|------------|-------------|
| 1. A. by | B. in | C. at | D. on |
| 2. A. but | B. because | C. when | D. so |
| 3. A. few | B. a lot | C. many | D. some |
| 4. A. quick | B. quickly | C. quicker | D. quickest |
| 5. A. so | B. like | C. than | D. as |
| 6. A. find | B. to find | C. finding | D. found |
| 7. A. less | B. more | C. most | D. much |



- | | | | |
|------------|---------|----------|------------|
| 8. A. tell | B. told | C. tells | D. telling |
| 9. A. who | B. what | C. when | D. how |
| 10. A. how | B. that | C. when | D. where |

Exercise 14. Read the passage and answer the following questions.

The streets are crowded with traffic. Taxis are bringing tired people from the airport and the train stations to the hotels. They hope to sleep a few hours before their busy day in the big city. Trucks are bringing fresh fruit and vegetables into the city. Ships are bringing food and fuel to the harbor.

By seven o'clock in the morning, the streets are filled again with people. Millions of people live in the big city, and millions of people who work in the big city live in the suburbs, the commuters, are hurrying to get to their offices. Everyone is in a hurry. Some stop only to drink a cup of coffee. Others stop to buy a morning paper or to have breakfast. The noise of traffic gets louder. The policemen blow their whistles to stop the traffic or to hurry it alone.

Answer the questions:

- Where do taxis often take people from?
.....
- What are trucks bringing? And what about ships?
.....
- Who are commuters?
.....
- What do people often do when they are in a hurry in the early morning?
.....
- What do the policemen do to control the traffic?
.....

Exercise 15 a. Make questions and answers. Number 1 is an example for you.

- the park – the zoo (300 metres)
How far is it from the park to the zoo?
It's about 300 metres.



2. the post office – the bank (about 2 kilometres)

.....

3. Ha Noi – Hoi An? (about 800 kilometres)

.....

4. your house – school? (about 3 kilometres)

.....

5. The cinema – the train station (about 800 metres)

.....

6. the shopping mall – the museum (about 5 kilometres)

.....

Exercise 15 b. Put the words and phrases in the right order to make meaningful sentences.

1. takes/ art/ half/ gallery/ only/ hour/to/ an/ the/ It/ to/ get.

.....

2. mine/ book/ Her/ from/ is/ different.

.....

3. playing/ young/brother/the/ very/piano/My/when/was/enjoyed/he.

.....

4. are/ I/ as/as/not/ thought/ These/ expensive/clothes.

.....

5. new/ is/ next/ A/ to be/ going/ school/ built/ year/ here.

.....



Exercise 16. Use the words and phrases to write in complete sentence.

1. In Sweden, it/ be necessary/ keep your headlights on 24 hours/ day.
.....
2. We understand that/ it is required for places as cold/ Sweden during winter.
.....
3. If you/ are driving in Beijing/ you come/ a zebra crossing, don't stop/ even try/
slow down.
.....
4. In Thailand, it is compulsory/ wear a shirt while driving.
.....
5. In Cyprus, you should keep both hands/ the wheel.
.....
6. Don't yell or curse while you/ be driving in Rockville, Maryland, USA although
you are right.
.....
7. Before you drive off with/ car in Denmark, you must check/ the children in your
car/ have the best places.
.....
8. Drinking/ driving/ be illegal in Spain, but/ Macedonia, if you are drunk, you
cannot sit/ the front seats.
.....

